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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
RE: Request for Information held by SWFRS 
 
Your request ref: IG000925 has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
You asked us: 
 
I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following data from 
you. The data will serve to help me conduct research into property fire risk. 
I would like to kindly ask you to provide incident-level data on Primary incidents of category “Fire” 
for the period 01/01/2019 through 31/12/2020 containing the below information: 
 

1. FRS Incident Number - Incident ID necessary to identify incidents with multiple entries. 
2. Date - What was the date of call? Between 01/01/2019 and 31/12/2020. 
3. Incident location - Co-ordinates preferred, however post code, ward, station ground, district, 

output area etc. can all be useful. In case of privacy concerns with regards to disclosing full co-
ordinates, please redact the trailing digit or two. 

4. Over the border - Was this incident an ‘Over the Border’ incident? 
5. Cause/Motive - Accidental/Deliberate/Not known. 
6. Property category and/or type - Dwelling/Other Residential/Non-Residential 

/Outdoor/Outdoor Structure/Road Vehicle/Rail Vehicle/Aircraft/Boat. 
7. Property Type - All four IRS levels of classification, ideally. 

 
Please see the attached spreadsheet 
 

If you have any queries regarding your Freedom of Information request, please contact us at 
Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk quoting the reference number above in any future 
communication. 
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If you are dissatisfied with the way that your information request has been handled, you can request 
an internal review by writing to: 

Information Governance and Compliance Officer 
South Wales Fire and Rescue Service  
Forest View Business Park  
Llantrisant 
CF72 8LX 
 
If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to appeal to the 
Information Commissioner at: 

Information Commissioner’s Office-Wales, 
2nd Floor,  
Churchill House,  
Churchill Way, 
Cardiff,  
CF10 2HH. 
 
There is no charge for making an appeal. 

Yours Faithfully  
 
 
Information Governance and Compliance 
 
 
Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk 
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